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“People to people for 
the betterment of their 

two countries.” 

 

1 June 2014 

 

Philippine Embassy in China 

Beijing 

 

Re: Invitation to be our Guest of Honor at June 21 Event  

 

Dear Honorable Ambassador, 

 

The PCFC and the students Philippine Studies Program of Peking University would like to invite 

you to be our Guest Speaker in the 1st Southeast Asia-China Networking Event 

(#SEAConnect) for June 21, 2014, 6-9 PM.  We would like to give you the first opportunity to 

speak.   

 

In addition to being our beloved mother in China, it is fortuitous that you are also the chair of the 

ASEAN-Committee in Beijng (ACB).  For this we would like to offer you a great platform to 

share our shared vision in showing the Pinoy kindness and hospitality to our Southeast Asian and 

Chinese friends.   

This program will include: 
•  Officers and top students from Southeast Asia (SEA) in China; 
•  Chinese and SEA companies; 
•  A program booklet that will include a directory of attendees. 
•  A program presentation, light meals, refreshments and more. 
 
In addition, we are organizing this event with the collaboration of other SEA student associations. 
This aims to be an annual event for company/organizational partners who are interested to 
network with the top SEA students in China.  Professionals and entrepreneurs as well as 
distinguished organizations such as the other SEA Embassies will also be attending.   
 
Your early affirmation would definitely motivate not only our attendees to 
invest in our 1st event, but also to encourage our students who are working 
generously for this event. 
 
In case special arrangements can be made, please let me know Austin (150-1052-4684). 
 
 
We will look forward to hearing a favorable reply from you.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Austin 

Project Coordinator  

  

 

 

 

 


